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FILE 

Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Wednesday. October 08, 2008 4:00 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 10/8/2008 

Re: Michelle Richardson 
2285 E Howard Rd 

Obetz, OH 43207 

Docketing Case No.: 08-0918-EL-SSO 

Notes: 
lNDUSTRY:Electric 
COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
I don't think AEP should be allowed to increase the price that consumers pay for electric. Times are hard 
enough for working people and increasing the cost of electric is going to make it worse. 
AEP says they are increasing the price because ofthe price of fuel, but fuel prices are dropping. I don't 
think that PUCO shoud approve the increase. People aren't going to be able to afford to pay and they are 
going to be left in the dark. AEP is not hurting as bad as most working Americans are. 

-D 
C 
O 
o 

g 
Cx> 

8 
—4 

1 
GO 

"T3 
3C 

•• 
O 
CO 

m <: 
n o 
o 
o 
::K 
m 

-c CD 

< 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

10/8/2008 
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